National Federation of the Blind
of Colorado (NFBCO)
AURORA CHAPTER
WHITE CANE AWARENESS LUNCHEON!
Please help us celebrate White Cane Awareness by joining us for a luncheon hosted by the Aurora Chapter of the NFBCO. 
When: October 11, 2025
12:00 - 4:00 p.m.
WHERE: RENDEZVOUS RESTAURANT
                          2888 S HEATHER GARDENS WAY 
       AURORA. COLORADO

Join the NFBCO, Aurora Chapter to celebrate White Cane Awareness. 
We will have an Italian Buffet, door prizes, and a 50-50 drawing. You will hear from powerful speakers who have overcome blindness to live successful and productive lives.
 
COST
Luncheon tickets are $40 per person
 
Luncheon tickets may be purchased online at
https://checkout.square.site/merchant/MLSMYEHCABSBT/checkout/HZ6ZTSV3X5UHOV6WAO2Q7L3B?src=sheet
Your $40 contribution will:
· Help people facing vision loss to understand that blindness isn’t a tragedy
· Help blind and low vision people receive critical independence training 
· Help blind and low vision people attend state and national gatherings of the blind to learn new skills and increase self-confidence
· Support scholarships for blind students
· Help change laws and advocate for the blind
Please RSVP by Monday, October 6, 2025. You can purchase a ticket at the door.
For further information, contact 
Peggy Chong at 303-745-0473 or chongpeggy10@gmail.com
